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Groh serves as faculty member  
 
ASHEVILLE — Local orthopedic surgeon Dr. Gordon I. Groh recently served as a member of 
the faculty at the Orthopaedic Learning Center in Chicago for a series of lectures on shoulder 
fractures and standard and reverse shoulder replacement surgery.  
 
Orthopedic surgeons from around the country attended the program and received hands-on 
instruction from Groh. 


